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Comments: As I noted in May 2019 in my comments, the forest has already divvied up the land so much, has

already allowed so much use of its land to non-ecologically sensitive means that all remaining Wilderness-quality

lands should be protected as Wilderness under the auspices of the Wilderness Act of 1964. To fail to protect the

Lionhead and the entire HPBH WSA simply because mechanized recreationists have been illegally allowed there

by the CGNF and simply because those recreationists want those lands to ride on does not contravene

ecological concerns in any defensible way. Sawtooth, Cowboy Heaven, Lionhead, the entire Hyalite Porcupine

Buffalo Horn Wilderness Study Area and indeed all remained 250,000 roadless acres in the Gallatin Range are

deserving of Wilderness designation. Furthermore, both it is ironic that protecting our wild environment would

likely be far better for the economy of SW Montana than creating designations allowing more areas to be logged

and more and more to be recreationalized, since such real, protective stewardship would maintain what draws

people here from all over the world. Killing it by a thousand cuts, as the current draft of the Forest Plan would

allow, would render us just another Colorado or Utah and no longer The Last Best Place. 

 

 

 


